
As an Enfield resident I strongly oppose the proposals to build on the Green Belt in North 
West Enfield.

For the past twenty-seven years I have lived close to the Vicarage Farm area in Hadley 
Road and I moved there from Winchmore Hill because I wanted to be away from the 
congestion that was overtaking the once village like area.  My wife and I wanted to enjoy 
our retirement in an open and healthy area where we can take walks in pleasant 
countryside and unpolluted air.

The proposition to destroy this environment by continuing the urban spread is heart 
breaking and quite unnecessary.  The ridiculous reasoning that because North East Enfield 
is now overdeveloped justifies doing the same to North West Enfield.

Please reconsider the lunacy of this damaging proposal.

Sincerely yours


